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I'm writing in support of SB 934 because many potential TAG students are not 

identified because families don't know how to request a TAG evaluation, and low-

income or bilingual TAG students are often under-identified. Universal and open 

referrals lead to more equitable TAG programs, more accurate data about student 

demographics, and a clearer picture of TAG students overall.  


